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July 10, 1972

U.S. Atomd c Ene rgy Commis sion
Directorate of Pegulatory Operations
Region 111
799 Rooseielt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Attn: Boyce H. Grier
Regional Director

-Dear Mr. Grier:

Further to my letter of June 29, 1972, I would like to submit the
following answers to the items on non-compliance on license 22-
13685-01 and 22-13585-02G cited in your letter of June 5,1972.

License No. 22-13585-01

-1. All byproduct material above tne license limits nf 36 milli-
curies of Promethium-147 will be returned to the manufacturer
or other persons licensed to receive it.

2 All radioactive material has been removed from the premises of
.1215-Second Avenue North, Minneapolis, Minnesota, so no survey
is now needed.

3 All radioactive material has been removed from the premises of
1215 Second Avenue North, Minneapolis, Minnesota.

License No. 22-13585-02G

1. New labels will' be procured which will have the model number
on them and will show the correct quantity of radioactive ma-
terial contained in each sight.

Corrected labels-will be sent to the owners of the 10 hand guns
which-have incorrect labels. The owners will be told to replace-
the old labels -with the new ones.
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2. A correct copy of Appendix D,10CRF20 will be sent to all'

general licen9es in the future. The 10 general l i c e n s'b s
who have received incorrect copies in the past will be sent
correct copies as soon as they can be obtained. This error
came about because we were sent the wronq material by the
AEC when we originally asked for a copy of Appendix D,10
CRF20

Very truly yours,

8Mbl M
E,f, Knutsen l

Nite-Site, Inc.
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